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Action

Information Only

Background Narrative:

The Board of Trustees would like to announce an upcoming visit by an accreditation peer review team on March
2-5, 2020.

The accreditation review process includes opportunity for submission of third-party comments.  Such
comments must be submitted in writing and include contact information (name, address, phone number, email
address) of the correspondent.  The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC)
accepts comments related to an institution’s compliance with Eligibility Requirements, Accreditation Standards,
and Commission policies at any time.  Third-party comments associated with the self-evaluation review cycle
must be received by the ACCJC no later than five weeks before schedule Commission consideration.  The
form for submitting third-party comment is available on the ACCJC website at accjc.org/complaint-process.
(Standard I.C.12)
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